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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 4:21 PM
To: 'Leonard Niles'
Cc: Walter Merkle; Chris Houlihan; marc cunningham
Subject: RE: RO0000063 Former McGrath Steel-Emeryville 

Len, 
Thanks for the notification.  Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with the revised date.  I’ll update 
Geotracker shortly. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Leonard Niles [mailto:leonard@allwest1.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 3:51 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Walter Merkle; Chris Houlihan; marc cunningham 
Subject: RO0000063 Former McGrath Steel-Emeryville  
 

Mark, 
 
The City of Emeryville lost our encroachment permit application for the soil borings proposed in our “Additional 
Site Characterization Workplan Addendum” dated July 31, 2012 for the former McGrath Steel site at 6655 Hollis 
Street, Emeryville, ACEH Case # RO0000063.  Therefore, we need to resubmit the permit application, which will 
delay our drilling by at least a couple weeks.  We are tentatively re-scheduling our drilling for January 17 and 18, 
2013 assuming the encroachment permit is approved by then. 
 
According to your letter of November 8, 2012 approving our workplan addendum, you wanted the “Soil and 
Groundwater Data Packet Submittal and Work Plan Addendum” containing results of the initial Geoprobe soil boring 
investigation and proposed monitoring well locations to be submitted by January 11, 2013.  Because of the delay in 
obtaining the encroachment permit from City of Emeryville, we request that the deadline for submittal be 
extended to February 22, 2013. 
 
The 4th Quarter 2012 groundwater monitoring report for this site will still be submitted by January 11, 2013 as 
requested.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Len 
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Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
AllWest Environmental, Inc. 
530 Howard Street, Suite 300 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415) 391-2510 x109 
fax (415) 391-2008 
 


